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Thursday, 17th June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

IMPORTANT - Reception Induction Dates (Revised)

It was lovely to see so many of you on Monday evening. As we mentioned, some of the dates would need to change
following on from the government’s announcement that restrictions would not now be lifted until 19th July. With this
in mind, please find below the two dates when we can invite your child into school:

Date: Thursday, 1st July 2021
Time: 1.30pm - 2.30pm

Date: Tuesday, 20th July 2021
Time: 1.30pm - 2.30pm

Arrangements for these dates are as follows:

● You and your child arrive at the main gate for 1.30pm
● Teachers will meet your child
● You return at 2.30pm to pick up your child.

Please note that on both dates, you will need to queue and adhere to our social distancing guidelines. Please also
wear a mask. A copy of our current risk assessment can be found on our website www.highlittletonschool.com

Please can you respond to office@highlittletonschool.com indicating whether or not your child can attend both
dates.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Best wishes

Gareth Griffith
Headteacher

“Love each other as I have loved you.” John 15:12
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